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'I'o whom it rnay concern:

We would like to write a letter of Recommendation fbr one of our main contractors, Kanaka

OJSC.

This is already the 4th year we are cooperating with the named company particularly in Gyumri

(ItA, Shirak province). Our first cooperation started in mentioned city, while constructing Gyumri

Varduhi Art School, wherc we worked together for more than one and half year. During this pcriod

Kanaka expressed itself as a solid company with highly qualified pcrsonnel, wcll establishcd

equipment and devices and high quality of work being performed in all our construction sites. What is

more intcresting that Kanaka meets all of its deadlines within construction, renovation, reconstructiotl

activities we fac,ed. Now rve are continuing our cooperation to construct a new Crafts Center in
(iyumri.

Flaving all of this in mind, we, Charitable Foundation "Oyunjydfr", highly recommend Kanaka

OJSC for its further endeavors and any other activities it would be involved in all areas of Armenia,

rryhich is highly specified company at construction, renovation and reconstruction level.

Should you have additional questions do not hesitate to contact me.
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To whom it may concern:

It is a pleasure to write a letter of recommendation for one of our main contractors, Kanaka OJSC.

This is already the 5th year we are cooperating with the named company in almost every construction

site and region of Armenia. Our first cooperation started in Gyumri, while constructing Gyumri Music

School of Octet, where we worked together for more than one year. During his period" Kanaka expressed

itself as solid company with highly qualified personnel, well established equipment and devices and

high quality of work being performed in all our construction sites. What is more interesting that kanaka

meets all of its deadlines within construction, renovation, reconstruction activities we faced.

Having all of this in mind, we, Fund for Armenian Relief of America, highly recommend Kanaka OJSC
for its further endeavorsrand any other activities it would be involved in all areas of Armenia, which is
highly specified company at conitruction, renovation and reconstruction level.

Should you have additional questions do not hesitate to contact me.

Sincerely,

Bagrat Sargsyan
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